
 

 

The KAS Rule of Law Programme Middle East and North Africa, for the third 

year in a row, is proud to announce to you its "Leaders for Justice" program. 

To apply and know more about the process and requirements, click on the 

following link 👇: 

https://www.kas.de/en/web/rspno/single-title/-/content/2025-leaders-for-justice 

Please feel free to forward this message and link to interested and qualified 

young jurists that you might know ⚖️ 

https://www.kas.de/en/web/rspno/single-title/-/content/2025-leaders-for-justice

